
Important Information From Our Health Insurance Carrier 

 

The Transparency in Coverage rule requires health plans and insurers to disclose 
pricing information via Machine Readable Files (MRF) by July 1, 2022. Health plans 
must generate two MRFs that contain: 

• Negotiated rates for in-network providers 
• Billed charges and allowed amounts paid for out-of-network providers 

Aetna will publish this information on Aetna.com on July 1, 2022. 

Aetna will update the files each month and ensure they contain the most up-to-date 
information. 

 

https://www.aetna.com/employers-organizations.html

